
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:33:09 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:01 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
S G

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
With rising costs due to inflation, many Ontario residents are struggling.
The cost of natural gas has already tripled since 2021. We can no longer afford to use natural gas as an effective
measure of heating our home during the cold, winter months. It is not reasonable to continue to allow rate hikes for
the regular, working class when top executives at Enbridge are still being paid high salaries and bonuses annually.
Why should we fund this?
Please reconsider allowing another unnecessary rate hike, and allowing Ontario residents to suffer as a result.
Enbridge total earnings in 2022,
$5.81 B, Top Salaries, 8.5 M for CEO, meaning that Enbridge is the TOP paid natural resource company!

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




